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August 09, 2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS
ALL BUREAU DIRECTORS
ALL ATTACHED AGENCIES DIRECTORS

ATTENTION ALL REGIONAL, BUREAU AND ATTACHED AGENCIES YOUTH
DESK OFFICERS

FROM : THE DIRECTOR
Strategic Communication and Initiatives Service

SUBIJECT : DISSEMINATION OF THE STORIES FOR A BETTER REALITY

WEBCAST

This pertains to the memorandum of the Director of Climate Change Service seeking
assistance in disseminating the episodes of their monthly webcasts entitled “Stories for a Better
Reality.”

The aforementioned webcast is led by the Climate Change Commission in partnership with
the Department of Environment and Natural Resources, Department of Education, National Youth
Commission, and The Climate Reality Project Philippines. The webcast seeks to tackle climate
issues, promote initiatives and solutions, and inform policy and action through the lens of the
Filipino Youth.

The monthly episodes can be viewed via live streaming every 3™ Friday of the month
through the Climate Change Commission’s Facebook Page (https://www.facebook.com/CCCPhI)
and The Climate Reality Project’s Facebook Page
(https://www.facebook.com/climaterealityphilippines).

In line with this, we would like to request your assistance to disseminate the links of the
said webcast to your respective youth stakeholders. For clarification, you may contact the Climate
Change Service thru their phone number 8928-1194 or email ccs@denr.gov.ph.

For your information and favorable response.
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